
NHS ANNOUNCEMents 
monday, FEBRUARY 12, 2018 

 
 

APPLICATIONS FOR TRANSFERS FOR 2018-2019 SCHOOLYEAR WILL BE AVAILABLE  
MARCH 12, 2018 ONLINE WITH THE CPSB DISTRICT WEBSITE (www.caddoschools.org) or in 
person from 8AM – 4:430PM AT THE STUDENT SERVICES CENTER – ATTENDANCE AND CENSUS 
DEEPARTMENT LOCATED AT 1638 MURPHY STREET (FORMERLY CENTRAL ELEMENTARY), 
SHREVEPORT, LA 71103. 
 
RETURN COMPLETED APPLICATION PACKAGE IN PERSON TO THE ATTENDANCE AND CENSUS 
DEPARTMENT LOCATED AT 1638 MURPHY STREET (FORMERLY CENTRAL ELEMENTARY), 
SHREVEPORT, LA 71103. EARLY OPENING DATE FOR RETURNING APPLICATIONS WILL BE 
MARCH 19, 2018 AND 6AM. REGULAR RETURN DATES/TIMES ARE MARCH 20TH – APRIL 16TH 
FROM 8am – 4:30PM. 
 
Attention Miss Tropicana Rose contestants: There is a mandatory meeting on Friday, February 
16 during your lunch shift in the auditorium. All applications are due by 3:45 on Friday. This will 
be a “sweet” night.  
 
If you are interested in playing tennis this spring please come by room 102 to sign up and pick 
up paperwork to be filled out. 
 
Join us for Northwood’s Got Talent on Thursday, February 15th at 6:30 pm. Admission is $5 at 
the door. There will be a People’s Choice Award, $1 a vote so be sure to come out and support 
your favorite act!   
 
Auditions for the first ever school-wide musical, 21 Chump Street, will be held Monday, 
February 26th. See Ms. Stewart for more information.  
 
Senior Survivor:  updated survivor List is up in the Hallway! 
 
Your next challenge:  THIS IS A DOUBLE CHALLENGE… 
       
You are to make a poster about an important person in Black History.  It must be a regular size 
poster, have a/some pictures, accolades of the person and why he/she is important for Black 
History.  Posters must be submitted to Mrs. Hearron by Feb 16th by 8:15 in the morning!  
Poster must be NEAT and CREATIVE. You also must work the Blanchard Elementary 
Father/Daughter Dinner on Feb 23 from 5:00-8:00.  Let Mrs. Hearron know if you are working 
for sure by Feb 22nd. YOU MUST DO BOTH PROJECTS TO MOVE ON…. 

 
Attention Ladies....It's time for the annual Miss Tropicana Rose Pageant!  Applications can be 
picked up in Mrs. Galambos' room or in Mrs. Herrington's office!  The pageant is March 3rd!  
It's going to be a SWEET night!   

 
LUNCH MENU:  CHICKEN NUGGETS 

 

REMEMBER STUDENTS: “YOU ARE CAPABLE OF AMAZING THINGS” 

 
 
 
 

http://www.caddoschools.org/

